The Spelthorne Conservative Association 55 Cherry Orchard Staines upon Thames TW18 2DQ

6th September 2017

The Chairman's Award Dinner

Dear fellow supporter,

I'm delighted to invite you to a very special dinner on Friday October 27th. **The Chairman's' Awards Dinner** - which is open to all association members, their friends and our many supporters - is being held to raise much needed funds for the Spelthorne Association. This is a very special event which recognises the tremendous efforts of our hard-working local activists and councillors.

Besides recognising some of our 'local Conservative heroes', we will also take the opportunity to celebrate Trafalgar Day. To top it off, we are also lining up an interesting guest speaker who will dazzle you with his wit and insight.

With it being such an important celebration of Conservatism and what my old History Master once called "a good win for the home side", the food will be solidly British and the shanties suitably salty!

The dinner is being held at **The Holiday Inn, Felix Lane, Shepperton TW17 8NP**. Pre-dinner drinks are from 7pm and dinner at 7.30pm. Dress is Black Tie, medals optional.

Cllr Maureen Attewell and Cllr Robin Sider BEM have kindly agreed to help organise the event. Tickets are £39.50 each or £75 for a couple. If you would like to reserve tickets please make contact with Maureen on 01932 244416 or via email maureenattewell@gmail.com

In the next week or so we will get a more formal invite out, however at this stage we wanted to ask that you 'Save the Date' and reserve your tickets with Maureen. We have limited spaces available so please hurry to make your reservation.

I'm very much looking forward to seeing you on October the 27th and toasting our health and continued success!

Aye!

Mike

Michael J Brennan Chairman, Spelthorne Conservative Association